
January
Second
1923.

Professor John Maonaughton, 
Univeralty of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont.

Pear Profeasor Maonaughton:

On my return to Montreal this morning 
I found your letter of December 22nd with reference to 
young Ogilvie now at the Royal Military College. I 
3hall mention the matter to Mr. Beatty, and hope that 
the C.P.Ri may find a place for this estimable young 
man.

I hope that you thoroughly enjoyed your
vacation in Montreal.

Let me aay again that you gave us a great 
deal of pléasure the day you were good enough to lunch 
with us, and I hope that whenever you come to Montreal 
you will let me know.

Lady Currie joins me in all good wishes.

Ever yours faithfully.
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